
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 28.4.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

 

Our Curriculum 

This week. 6C and the other half of 6H went to the 

Stockport air raid shelters and Staircase House museum. 

The children will be using their History knowledge and 

experiences from the visit to create piece of writing linked 

to WW2.  

Year 5 have fully recovered from their exciting visit to 

Castleton and have been learning about their History topic 

‘What is in the name of Bramhall’. They have started by 

creating a time line linking back to their History knowledge 

from Year 3 and Year 4.  

Year 4 have been researching habitats in their Science lessons this week and Year 3 have 

been talking about what makes them feel grateful in their My Happy Mind lessons this 

week. They have also enjoyed meditating and using their My Happy Mind breathing.  

To celebrate the historical event of King Charles’ 

Coronation, we will be taking part in a picnic lunch 

on Friday 19th May. To mark the occasion we request 

for the children to wear red, white and blue or 

coronation themed outfits. As a school we have 

chosen to take part in ‘The Big Help’ theme linked to 

the Coronation. Each year group will be taking part in 

different activities over the term. 

Year 3 will be writing letters/cards to local elderly residents. 

Year 4 will be helping out our local church, St Michael’s, in their garden. 

Year 5 will be supporting Bramall Hall staff with gardening. 

Year 6 will be sending out kind messages in the local community. 

We will also be learning about the Royal Family and the Coronation – past and present – 

during the school day. 

 



Keeping our Children Safe 

Over the past two weeks we have been talking PANTS! 

Privates are private; always remember your body belongs to 

you; no means no; talk about secrets that upset you and 

speak up, someone can help. We have considered the 

important rules behind this acronym, sung along with 

PANTOSAURUS and designed our own pair of PANTS. If you 

would like to know more about this please see the following website 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-

rule/ 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday, school closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May – NEU Industrial Strike Action 

Thursday 4th May – Polling Day, school closed. 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, school closed. 

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Y6 Statutory Assessments (SATs) 

Friday 12th May – Year 6 celebration fish and chip lunch / ice cream! 

Friday 19th May – ASPIRE Day (Coronation theme) Dress in red, white and blue. 

Monday 15th May – Year 6 Bikeability Groups TBC 

Monday 22nd May – Year 6 Bikeability Groups TBC 

Wednesday 24th May – School Photos 

Friday 26th May – End of half term 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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